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Committee Meeting

Minutes

	Date: Tuesday 2nd September 2014
ILTSC

	Present :     Jane Bryant, Chris Oxlade, Neil Chapman, Henry Heavisides, Helen Horton, Paul Wood, Shirley Wood, , Paul Stephens, Paul Sugden

	Apologies:  Matthew Rutter, Val Kerr, Ben Joynson, Amanda Newham, Julie Elmes

	Item
	
	Action

	1
	Minutes of Meeting 5th August 2014 Agreed.
	

	2
	Matters Arising  
i. Newsletter: Peter Lewis had agreed to work with Richard Reeve on the newsletter. The next edition was expected in mid September
ii. Annual Do. Jane to check with Jacqui W. Agreed there should be on-line and paper tickets.
	JB

	3

	Running the Club

i.       Harrier of the Month and Volunteer of the Month. Nominations as follows:
·  Steve Turland - Burnsall

· Gavin Lamb – Burnsall

· Paul Wood – web-site

Winners  – 
Gavin Lamb and Paul Wood
ii.   Officers and Captains reports.

· Junior Report: noted, including the number of 16+ who would transfer to senior membership. There was a short discussion about the new England Athletics fitness programme, athlefit and whether this would be of interest in particular to younger senior members. More information was required.
· West Yorks XC  forms need to be submitted by end September. Neil C agreed to speak to Gordon Agar and find out what was happening.

 iii. Harriers Races: .
· Ilkley Incline. May need to identify a new organiser if John Coates is unable to take over from Geoff Howard.
· Aquaflon: Gaenor Coy leading. Filling up fast.
4. Developing the Club
i. Steve Cram Visit: This has unfortunately had to be cancelled. It is hoped to re-arrange.
ii. AGM:
Constitution: The revised version was agreed for consideration at the AGM, subject to the addition of the words “appropriately” before qualified coach in para 6e. 
Fees. The proposal was that these remain the same. The definition of a family would be 2 people living at the same address, with any additional people charged at £10 to cover the EA registration fee. 
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	5.
	AOB

i. There may be a possibility of claiming the additional costs of putting on the HDRL race over and above the £500. It was noted that the Committee had previously agreed to cover the additional cost. (February 4th Committee meeting)
Date of next meeting – Tuesday 7th October 2014


	

	
	
	


